
RE: opening your garden  

M

Minette Struthers - Ardmaddy Castle Gardens <minette@ardmaddy.com> 

Reply | 

Tue 04/07, 23:15

You 

...

You forwarded this message on 06/07/2017 15:05 

Thanks Jane for showing me round yesterday evening along with Claire.  You have some really remarkable trees and are making progress in the Walled 

Garden.

 

Will look forward to being in touch again when you have had chance to think of dates and wording for your entry.

 

Will put Grace Bergius from Ardfern in touch sometime who is the area organiser south of us, but I am always available by phone or email 

 

Thanks again

Minette

 


